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|* September 2025

Dear Families,

On Wednesday the 24" of September, Kinder to Grade 6 will visit Orford Primary School
to participate in an ECC dance day. The following is an itinerary for our day:

9:10am — Travel by bus to OPS
10:15am — Dance activities
1:00pm — Lunch and then play
1:45pm — Leave OPS

2:30pm — Arrive back at SPS

We have been working hard on our dances in PE and are really enjoying learning the steps.
If you do not wish for your child to participate in this excursion, please make contact with
the school office on 6257 8126 or email swansea.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au.
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Grade 2/3 Teacher Principal
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